Dear Ms. Sardad,

It is imperative that we get the signed authorization back as soon as possible. Each day that passes increases the harm to Lassen Pines Mutual Water Company caused by the freezing of the bank accounts.

Please advise as to when you expect to return the signed document.

Andy Tuner

Andrew D. Turner

Partner

adturner@lagerlof.com 626.793.9400



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This communication may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email message from your computer. Thank you.